

Last August 16th the installment ceremony for engineers Andres Aspiazu, José Enrique Ribas, Jose Mario Altgelt and counselor Marcelo Torres was held while becoming members of La Junta de Beneficencia de Guayaquil.

The ceremony was held in the presence of Eng. Ernesto Noboa, Junta de Beneficencia Director and Engineers Luis Trujillo and Carlos Andrade, First and Second Deputy Directors respectively.

Candidacy and election of these distinguished citizens was brought about at members' General Board meeting on August 8th.

The new members are professionals of renowned merits in the business environment and their experience will be a key factor in the different activities they will carry out in La Junta de Beneficencia departments.